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Mail in voting has a strong track record in oregon and makes voting accessible to all, 

including those with jobs, multiple jobs, children, others in their care who are 

dependent on them and those who are not able to make it to an in person voting site 

for other reasons. In person voting should not be required. The goal should be to 

make voting as accessible as possible to the voting members of the public.  


